
PAWNEE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

AUGUST 28, 2024 

 

The Pawnee County Board of Commissioners met in a special meeting, which was open to the 

public, on August 28, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. in the first-floor meeting room in the Pawnee County 

Courthouse, Pawnee City, Nebraska.  The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss the 

Pawnee County 2024-2025 budget and resolutions.  Notice of such meeting was published in 

the Thursday, August 8, 2024, newspaper.  Present were Ron Seitz, Jan Lang, Lavon Heidemann 

and County Clerk, Rachel King. Chairman Seitz opened the meeting and announced the open 

meeting law poster is posted on the east wall of the meeting room.  Lang moved and 

Heidemann seconded to approve the agenda as presented.  Voting:  Seitz (yes), Lang (yes), 

Heidemann (yes).  Lang moved and Heidemann seconded to approve the minutes of the August 

20, 2024 Commissioner meeting.  Voting:  Lang (yes), Heidemann (yes), Seitz (yes).    

 

At 9:02 public comment was held.  There was no public comment.   

   

The Board worked on the proposed budget for 2024-2025 and discussed resolutions 

 

Chairman Seitz adjourned the meeting at 10:52 a.m. 

 

S/Ron Seitz 

S/Jan Lang 

S/Lavon Heidemann 

Attest: Rachel King, Pawnee County Clerk 
 


